
 
 

MARINE NOTICE 
PORT OF ASHBURTON 

 

 

 

All current local Marine Notices are available on our website: http://www.pilbaraports.com.au/#marine-notices  
  

Ashburton VTS  |  Phone: (08) 9159 6556   |  dampier.vts@pilbaraports.com.au 
Mariners and other port users are requested to notify the Harbour Master on the discovery of new dangers or suspected dangers to navigation within the Port. 

 

Port of Ashburton – Skate Mono Pod 
decommissioning works

Number:   A08/2024 (T)      Date: 12/07/2024 

 

 

 

Port users are advised that an HLV-Anchor pre-lay within the Port of Ashburton are in situ 
approximately in a 1000m radius around the Skate Mono Pod due to TVI - Decommissioning 
works. These are marked with light buoys. 

A 1200m exclusion zone is to be observed around the Skate Mono Pod in position 
until this notice is cancelled. 

 

Name Latitude (WGS 84) Longitude (WGS 84) 

Skate Mono Pod 21 ° 35.8’ S 114 ° 58.8’ E 

 

The decommissioning barge WB400 and support vessels will move from Roller A (outside of 
port limits) to Skate Mono Pod around 16th July 24. 

 

Mariners and recreational boaters should navigate with caution in the vicinity of the 
decommissioning work and stay clear of the exclusion zone. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date of Effect: 12/07/2024 

Details: Skate Monopod Decommissioning works  

Former Notice: NA 

Charts& 
Publications: AUS 64 / ENC Cell -  AU422115 

Further Notice: This notice will be cancelled upon completion  

Attachments: NA 
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Capt. Mike Minogue  
Harbour Master 


